
From: david brydges  

Date: July 14, 2018 at 12:36:36 AM EDT 

To: <csaunder@london.ca> 

Subject: hi dave re; 172 heritage building 

Hi: I wholeheartedly support the designation of 172 
Central as a heritage property and oppose its 
demolition. While i do not live in the area have a strong 
conservation belief that older buildings with character and 
history need to preserved. They are a treasured asset to 
the cultural mix of any community connecting the past to 
the modern present. thank you David Brydges 
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